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Mr Jonathan M Webb
Headmaster

invites all parents and guardians of students at
Ripon Grammar School to our

Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols
to be held in Ripon Cathedral
on Tuesday 13 December 2022 at 7:30pm

Refreshments will be served by the
Friends of Ripon Grammar School before the service

There is no need to RSVP to this invitation




